
Alsager School Gritting Plan 
 

This policy has been produced with the safety of all members  

of the Alsager School community and visitors in mind during  

adverse weather conditions. 

 

Procedures 

The school will take the following steps to make the access  

and egress into school as safe as reasonably practicable. 

The school site team will do there best to clear snow and ice  

on the pathways as shown on the gritting plan in blue making  

steps and slopes a priority. The gritting will take place before, after  

and at any other time during the school day as reasonable practicable. 

Whilst every effort will be made to clear snow and ice it must be  

remembered that every individual has a responsibility for their own 

safety and that of others. This means being aware of potential hazards 

walking or driving in icy conditions. 

The school will review the effectiveness of the gritting policy before 

each winter or if circumstances change. 
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